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This email is addressed to those who submitted representations in response to the Partial 
Review consultation between July and September last year.  My mailing today is directed to 
just one individual from each organisation so please arrange internal circulation as 
appropriate, particularly if there has been a change of contact point since last year. 
 
Details of the Examination, together with original representations, may be accessed via the 
webpage below: 
 
https://new.fylde.gov.uk/resident/planning/planning-policy-local-plan/partial-review-of-
the-fylde-local-plan-to-2032-examination/ 
 
I am attaching the Inspector's documents in respect of hearing sessions presently scheduled 
for Wednesday 17 March and Thursday 18 March: 
 

1. Guidance Note 
2. Hearing Programme 
3. Matters Issues and Questions 

It is not my intention to repeat at length the content of these documents but would like to 
emphasise the following: 

1. Please note the deadline of noon Wednesday 10 February to advise me if 
you wish to participate in the hearing 

2. All written statements to be with me by noon Wednesday 24 February, 
with an additional paper copy by post to me at 15 Ottawa Close, Blackburn, 
BB2 7EB 

3. The hearing will be help virtually by Zoom and in the near future I will make 
available a suitable guidance note for participants and potential 
observers.  In respect of intending participants it is likely that an optional 
familiarity session will be held, although I anticipate that a good number of 
you will already be familiar with Zoom meetings from other activities over 
the past year - a brief indication in your next contact with me would assist 
my preparations. 

In respect of the latter, I also attach the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice.  The Council 
are also obliged to produce their own Privacy Notice and this will follow in their own mailing 
shortly. 
 
I will look forward to seeing some of you in the weeks ahead, albeit in the virtual world, and 
in the meantime please feel welcome to contact me if I can be of any assistance. 
 
Thank you. 
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